Note to file: Re: Western GeoCo

April 16™, 4:30 pm. Ireceived a call from Nola Benwell at DCFN. She wanted to know
if standards for consultation during an EA in the Deh Cho will meet those of the IMA.
She expressed concerns about Western Geoco’s claim that adequate consultation had
occurred, and described a meeting in a community in which only one person had showed
up. Other FNs have not been consulted.

Nola plans to send a letter to us on this issue.
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